

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Wednesday 4th June**, Reception will be visiting **Noah's Ark Zoo Farm** just outside of Bristol. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to learn about different animals and habitats.

The trip will take place during the school day. All children need to be on time in the morning. Children will need to:

- Wear their school uniform
- Bring a water bottle
- Bring sunhat and suncream or waterproofs (weather dependent)
- All children are entitled to **free school meals** in Reception (sandwich, fruit and a biscuit) but bring your own if you prefer. Please let us know if you do **not** want a free packed lunch.
- Bring a backpack to put their belongings in.

The cost of the trip is £15 per child, which includes the coach and entry. This must be paid using Parent Pay. You do not need to pay the full amount all at once, but it all needs to be paid by Monday May 19^{th.} If you qualify for pupil premium funding, you may be able to pay this way – please speak to the main office if this is what you would like to do.

We will need some parent volunteers for this trip but we will not be able to take any siblings. If you would like to volunteer, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Many thanks,

The Reception Team